
 

The Arc of Northern Virginia  

Proposed Candidates for the 2022 Board of Directors  

 

Candidates to be elected to their first term on the board:  

Kavita Andrews 

Evelyn Burke 

Patricia Connally 

Hannah Dannenfelser 

Toby Latham 

 

 

Board members to be re-elected to a new term on the board:  

Sunny Blanco 
Doug Church 
Peter Dressel 

Chris Ferenschak 
Marisa Laios 
Matt Leland 

Michael Thomas 
 

 

Proposed FY 2021 Officers:  

President: Mark Albert 

First Vice President: Michael Thomas 

Second Vice President: Sunny Blanco 

Treasurer: Peter Dressel 

Secretary: Brian Creswick 

Past President: Lissy John 

 

 

 


